Cards for Kids

Taylorville Public Library is working to provide library service to all nonresidents that are under the age of 18. This program (Public Act 102-0843), known statewide as Cards for Kids, provides library card access to everyone under the age of 18. If your child would like a library card at the Taylorville Public Library, they can get one free of charge.

The Taylorville Public Library offers many resources, including:

· On-going regular programs and Summer Reading Programs
· Books, DVDs, Games, Audiobooks, STEM/STEAM Kits
· Computers, printing, copying, faxing, laminating
· Help with technology, assistance with programs and handheld technology

And so much more!

If you would like to assist your child with obtaining a library card at the Taylorville Public Library, you will need to bring the following documentation to our location at 121 W Vine St., Taylorville Illinois 62568.


· Driver’s license of the guardian that will sign for the child’s card
· A piece of mail indicating your address (or you can provide your driver’s license if it is updated)
· That’s it!


[bookmark: _GoBack]The library card that is issued is intended only for the child (under 18) whose name is on the card, rather than the whole household. 

The Taylorville Public Library is pleased to also let you know that there are no late fees on the usage of any of our materials! However, if an item is lost or damaged, a fee will be charged and the child cannot use the card until the fee has been cleared. If paying this fee would cause hardships, please reach out to the Library Director at director@taylorvillelibrary.org.  

If you have any questions about this program, please contact the Taylorville Public Library at 217-824-4736 and inquire about the Cards for Kids program.



We look forward to seeing you! 
